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Dear Parents/Carers,         6.2.24 

Our PTFA are hosting a midweek movie taking place straight after school for both our Infant and Junior children to enjoy. These 

can be seen promoted by the two different flyers. The Infant event will take place on Wednesday 14th February, with the Junior 

event taking place on Thursday 15th February.  

 

At the Infant school, all our Reception children will be able to enjoy the short film of the Room on the Broom (Rating U). 

Children can be collected at 4:00PM 

 

All Years 1 and 2 children will be able to watch the Minions: Rise of Gru (Rating PG). Children can be collected at 5:00PM. 

 

At the Junior school, the pupils from all four years have a choice to either view the animated film Minions: Rise of Gru 

(Rating PG) or Wreck-It Ralph (Rating PG). Children can be collected at 5:00PM 

 

Children attending will only be charged £2.00 and along with the film will be treated to a drink and some popcorn. Please send your 

child into school on the day of the viewing with the money in a named envelope, enabling PTFA members to collate who is attending 

accurately.   

Please remember that as with all after-school events and clubs, exemplary behaviour will be expected at all times to ensure everyone 

can enjoy themselves safely. Staff and voluntary PTFA members will be supervising this event. Failure to meet these requirements 

will result in the opportunities being withdrawn.  

If you would like your child to attend, please complete the relevant element(s) of the tear off slip(s) below and return them to the 

appropriate school offices for the children you have. 

We hope everyone enjoys their movie experience.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ormesby Village Infant and Junior Schools Federation PTFA 

 

To the Infant Office:                                            Infant Midweek Movie 14.2.24 

 

I give permission for my child _____________________________________ to attend the midweek movie and enclose £2.00. 

 

My child is in: (Circle as appropriate)      Reception   Year 1     Year 2 

 

Signed:______________________________________ 

 

To the Junior Office:         Junior Midweek Movie 15.2.24 

 

I give permission for my child ____________________________________ to attend the midweek movie and enclose £2.00. 

 

My child would like to see: (Circle as appropriate)          Minions: Rise of Gru OR     Wreck-It Ralph 

 

My child will: (Circle as appropriate)  Be Collected          OR Walk Home    

 

Signed:______________________________________ 
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